
 

Notice regarding tethering connectivity with iPhone 12 and higher models  
for Pioneer In-dash AV Receivers 

 

January 12, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Pioneer Customer: 

We would like to provide an update on making a tethering connection between iPhone 12 devices (or higher) 
and the following Pioneer In-Dash AV Receivers sold in the United States and Canada: DMH-W4600NEX, 
DMH-W4660NEX, DMH-WC5700NEX, DMH-WC6600NEX, DMH-WT7600NEX, DMH-WT76NEX, and 
DMH-WT8600NEX. 

iPhone 12 and higher models have a new set-up button, "Maximize Compatibility," for the tethering feature.  
If this setting is OFF (the default setting), you may not be able to make a tethering connection with one of 
the above receivers.  If tethering is not working, please change the setting to “ON." 

If you have any questions about the operation of your iPhone, please contact Apple.  For questions about 
your Pioneer product, please contact Pioneer Customer Service toll free at 1-800-421-1404, Monday 
through Friday, 7:30 AM - 11:30 AM and 12:30 PM - 4:00 PM (Pacific Time), excluding holidays, or online 
through parts.pioneerelectronics.com/contact. 

Sincerely, 

Pioneer Electronics (USA) Inc. 

http://parts.pioneerelectronics.com/contact/
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